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“Rotary:  Making a Difference”
December 5, 2019
Disease Prevention and Treatment Month
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FUTURE EVENTS
Dec 7th–    Breakfast with Santa-Costin Hall
Dec 12th – Our Club’s AGM
Dec 26th – No Meeting, but Golf at Fairwinds
Dec 28th-   7-10 Breakfast
Jan 2nd-      Regular Breakfast Meeting
VISITING ROTARIAN

None this week
VISITORS and GUESTS
Leon Cake-KidSport Nanaimo
Aleta Crawford-our featured speaker

BIRTHDAYS & ANNIVERSARIES
Ralph L.  Dec 5th
HEALTH of the CLUB
Brian R. doing much better
President Barry’s Opening Remarks
Barry began by thanking Joy C. for organizing our Christmas Social at Simon Holt last Thursday and everyone who attended.
Our President’s personal announcement:  Barry and Bonnie have purchased a home in Victoria and will be moving at the end of June, 2020. It will take some time for all of us to fully appreciate what a big void this will leave in our club.  We wish both of them the very best and know that Barry will get us prepared and in ‘ship-shape’ before his departure.
Best Member Response (Rachel): “Well, that’s going to be quite some drive every Thursday morning!”
Foundation
$250 collected today, Mark T winner of $16. Thanks everyone.
Sargeant-At-Arms
Troy cautiously began his first time duties as Sargeant by fining members who had forgotten to shake hands.
 Michael on last day of teaching practicum; Rachel says countdown-to-baby has begun.

Dale told us that Salvation Army still needs help with kettles; email Dawne Anderson if you can help (dawne_anderson@sananaimo.org)
Harry back from Hawaii, collected 2,900 coins, rings and ??.  Don T off to World Juniors in Prague-watch for him on TSN. Barry noted that attendance at next week’s AGM might allow someone to pick the joker and $490 since he was unable to draw it today!
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Only 5 cards left (including Joker) next meeting
Rotary Minute

Mike Walker spoke about the value of “Make-Up Meetings”.  When attendance at weekly meetings was enforced, members would usually attend other clubs’ meetings when away.  While Make-Ups are not so common now, Mike encouraged us to check out other clubs when travelling, or even in our own city.  You meet good people and you learn a lot.
Reminders
A few more hands are needed for Sat. Dec 7th Christmas with Santa.  Contact Mark  if you can come out.

Rotary Golf at Fairwinds on Dec 26th-a few volunteers needed.  Contact Barry if you can help.

Our AGM is on Dec 12th.  It is important that members attend.
Notice of Motion
Tessa Bell will be bringing a motion to membership at next meeting for International Service funding:

“That the RC of Lantzville contribute $1,000 to RC Nanaimo Oceanside’s Global Grant project.”  This project will provide medical equipment for a maternity ward in a Sunyani, Ghana hospital.
Community Service Presentation
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Mike Walker presented a cheque of $1,000  to Leon Cake of KidSport Nanaimo. Leon explained how our contribution will make a difference to children who would not otherwise be able to participate in organized sport.
ROTARY INFO
You can find out where and when all the Clubs in District 5020 meet on the 5020 website:

www.clubrunner.ca/portal/Organization/Meetings.aspx?accountid=50092 
Rotary International:    http://www.rotary.org
   Member’s access:  https://www.rotary.org/myrotary/en 
District 5020:          www.rotary5020.org
Our website:     www.clubrunner.ca/Lantzville
Our Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/RotaryClubofLantzville 
  Check it out – you might be surprised…

 “The Gift of Rotary”
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Aleta Crawford, PHF. Educator
Our guest speaker Aleta had a riveting presentation of how Rotary had made a profound difference in her life. She shared uncomfortable details about her early life growing up in a dysfunctional family where she was subjected to violence and abuse.
At 16, she was miraculously able to participate in a Rotary Student Exchange to a rural area of New South Whales, Australia.  Aleta related that it was with her host families there that she discovered a compassionate and caring family environment for the first time in her life. This was a very transformative experience for her and Aleta credits Rotary for setting her life in a completely new direction.
Throughout her career as an educator, Aleta was recognized as making a difference for her students both during class, and with after class-time programs. She has been recognized by her profession as Outstanding Teacher of the Year in 1994, and by her community including a Vocational Service Award from the RC of Nanaimo and with a Paul Harris Fellow Award.
Highlights of our Christmas Social, Nov 28th
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Rachel looking ‘Svelte’ at 8 ½ months!
[image: image7.jpg]



Enjoying each others’ company
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It was also James’ birthday![image: image9.png]
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 �
DUTY ROSTER�
�
DATE�
GREETERS�
CASH �
Sgt-At-Arms


�
Invocation�
INTRO�
Foundation�
Rotary


Minute�
�
Dec 12�
Bell/De Jong�
Williams�
Lemmon�
Ribicic�
Rowley�
Williams�
Youssef�
�
Dec 19�
Devenish/Rowley�
Walker�
Slowski�
Manikel�
Stromar�
Elgie�
Ribicic�
�
Dec 26�
NO MEETING�
�
�
�
�
�
�
�
Jan 2�
Manikel/Litchfield�
McFadden�
Valsangkar�
Devenish�
Cochrane�
Rodgers�
Elgie�
�
If you cannot make your duty, it is your responsibility to find a replacement.
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